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Location: Alberni Highway (Highway 4A) from Hirst Avenue West to Memorial Avenue 
 

Dates: Thursday, May 19, 2022, 4 am to 5 pm  
 

Details: The contractor for the Hirst and Memorial Avenues upgrades will pave and apply road 
markings on Thursday, May 19, from 4 am to 5 pm on the Alberni Highway at Hirst Avenue 
West and Memorial Avenue. Traffic control personnel will maintain single lane 
alternating traffic on the Alberni Highway during the work. They will also maintain 
intermittent road closures and local traffic only on Hirst Avenue West at its intersection 
with the Alberni Highway. 
 
When this work is complete, there will be a new four-way stop on the Alberni Highway 
at Hirst Avenue West to replace the existing two-way stop. Please note this changed 
traffic pattern for all future trips. 

  

 
 

 
EMERGENCY VEHICLES WILL HAVE ACCESS THROUGH THIS WORK AREA,  

PLEASE CHOOSE AN ALTERNATE ROUTE AND AVOID THIS AREA, IF POSSIBLE. 
 

 

Construction Areas Shown in Red 
4 am – 5 pm 
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